
 

 

 

 

Update: SARS 2023/24-salary negotiations 
 

Members are aware that the parties entered into a single-term agreement during this year’s wage 

negotiations. The agreement will lapse on 31 March 2024, with the need to engage in a new round of 

negotiations for the 2024/25-financial year. Members are requested to submit their demands to the 

respective provincial full-time shop stewards (FTSS) for the demands to be prepared and tabled when the 

negotiation process commences. 

 

Update: 2021-wage dispute  

It was reported that the PSA had written to the Deputy Judge President (DJP) since the judgement is still 

outstanding. A second letter was written to the DJP but still, the PSA did not receive an indication as to 

when the judgement will be delivered. The PSA understands members' frustration and is equally 

frustrated. Therefore, the PSA is in constant communication with its attorney to follow up on the matter 

and find alternative methods to explore getting the judgement handed down.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

Please contact your FTSS should the PSA membership fee not reflect on your pay slip for the necessary 

amendments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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